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A T T E N D A N C EA T T E N D A N C E

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
IN THE SPRING

Attendance Poster Contest

STUDENTS, TO ENTER THE CONTEST

FOLLOW THESE STEPS:

Create a poster that expresses a theme about why

School Attendance Matters. Get creative!
On the back of the poster write:

First & Last Name
Name of your school
Teacher's name
Grade
2 sentences about why attendance matters.

Turn the poster in to your teacher. 

WANT TO JOIN THE CONTEST? PRIZE

The top student design for each

grade will receive a special reward

and will be recognized during the


next District board meeting.



We will feature the winning posters

on the District, Attendance Website


& the Superintendent's Monday

Message for everyone to see!

The Lancaster School

District is calling all

students to design

(Drawing/design) a

poster (can use a


sheet of paper) about

why school


Attendance Matters.



Ready to enter?

Deadline: April 7, 2023


